
CAGE in Rosedale removes another 127 illegal street signs 

Sunday, July 20,  2008
Hi all!

I know its hot and the last thing on most people's minds is doing some physical work.

However, when you look upon sign removal as a sport or form of exercise, that's a 
whole different story.

Most  communities  involved  with  CAGE  have  reported  much  success  with  either 
reporting signs to DOS enforcement for fining and removal or just plain taking them 
down ourselves without waiting.

Well, Friday night we had about 60 posters for some reggae concern plastered all over 
Rosedale in addition to the usual bandit signs. So Saturday morning, while is was still 
cool,  we went out and removed those 60 and 47 more of other signs. This time we 
made a big DENT.  While Rosedale still  struggles to become and stay illegally sign 
posted free, we will not give up the fight.

SO this week, I  am asking all CAGE affiliates to either report or take down 10 
signs in your community. And it you are lucky enough not to have 10 signs, do it 
on the border of your neighborhood that does. It will help us all out and help to 
reduce the tide of illegal signage.

(Now that would amount to hundreds of signs and really give us a chance to get 
ahead.)

So what are you waiting for ?!

Best regards,
Fred 
CAGE-USA-NY-Brooklyn/Queens 
graffitibuster01@yahoo.com


